MARTIN SALTER, Labour MP for Reading West

{

AARAl
HOUSE OF COMMONS
Mr Ray Fox
15 Field Road LONDON SWI1A 0AA
Reading
RG1 6AP
Ref: MJS/RD/AMM 030625
19 December 2008
Dear Mr Fox,

Thank you for your recent email regarding Shell, Saudi Arabia, Arms-for-Oil,
Corruption, and Radioactive Contamination.

| am aware that you also sent this email to many other Members of Parliament. |
should remind you that there is a strict Parliamentary convention which is
universally observed by all Members of the House of Commons. That is, a member
of Parliament can only take up or investigate a case for an individual that lives
within the boundaries of his or her own constituency. | myself adhere to this
convention as do my colleagues in the House of Commons, many of whom sent to
me copies of your email to them. Other MP's are unable to investigate or note
your concerns due to this protocol. | trust that this is clear to you.

Thank you for sending your email. | have noted your concerns.

Yours sincerely

Martin Salter MP
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